
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 15 March 2007 

3. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 The Board received a tabled letter from Environment Canterbury that responded to a request from the 

Board to review the bus services to Halswell and surrounding districts. 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


